
IIPA Seeks Input for Impending Rate Cases as Irrigators Slammed with Four – Count ‘em Four – 
Rate Increases in 2007 

IIPA’s executive committee is seeking input from irrigators as we prepare for pending rate cases on both 
the Idaho Power and Rocky Mountain Power system.  A representative network of irrigators from both 
systems is needed to guide our intervenor strategy.  To participate, please contact Mark Mickelsen (208 
313-1295); Eric Olsen (208 232-6101); or Lynn Tominaga (208 381-0294). 

 

 


